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The Patsaouras Transit Plaza and underground parking structure at the East Portal entrance to Union Station will be closed to pedestrians and all vehicles for maintenance on Saturday, December 29, 2012, during the hours of 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Construction to replace cooling towers on the highrise rooftop of the Metro Headquarters in downtown Los Angeles will restrict access to Cesar Chavez Avenue and Vignes Street and these streets will be closed during that time. Pedestrians, buses and other vehicles will not be allowed in or out of Patsaouras Plaza, the parking structure or the surrounding streets. All Metro and Metrolink rail service will run normal operations and schedules. The public is advised to use the Alameda Street entrance of Union Station to access the Metro Red, Purple, and Gold Lines and the Metrolink and Amtrak trains between the hours of 6 a.m. and 4 p.m. on Saturday December 29, 2012. Plaza bus stops and the Flyaway will be temporarily relocated. For additional information, please see the full article as posted in The Source by clicking here.
http://thesource.metro.net/2012/12/21/east-portal-plaza-parking-at-union-station-will-be-closed-during-daytime-hours-dec-29-but-transit-will-still-roll/
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